Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board - April 23, 1981

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by the Chairman and the
following members were present:

Jim Dennison, Chairman

Harvey Goodwin, Vice Chairman
Jon Medved, Secretary

Kathi Wasserloos

Rodman Zwirner

0ld Business

The Chairman reviewed the membership situation on the Board and noted
the following:

1. Kathi Wasserloos has been appointed a full member of the
Board beginning April, 1981.

2., Rodman Zwirner, representing the Conservation Commission,
has also been appointed a full member.

3. Bruce Kierstead has been appointed as an alternate.
There being no further business, upon motion duly made and seconded, the
meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m. - (After the regular Board Meeting a

Citizens Advisory Committee meeting on the Master Plan was conducted.)

The next meeting of the Planning Board will be May 14, 1981 at 7:00 p.m.

P Tk



